New Marlborough Library Trustees Meeting April 29, 2019

Brian called the meeting to order with all present.

The minutes were approved.

The John Sisson World War Il program was very successful with 60 people attending.
The Spring Egg Hunt was cancelled due to bad weather.

We received $ 1232.63 in state aid.

Taco Night will be held May 4.

The Library Director’s salary has been approved for a 3% raise and the assistant librarians will earn
$15.00 an hour.

The Library Tech person has checked the website to be disability compliant.

The generator estimates are: Mike Blume- $24,615 and Ormbee’s Gas-$2528.30. The trustees approved
the expense.

Father Victor of the Marian Fathers has asked for the following dates for census takers meetings: May
20-1:30-4 pm and June 15-1:30-4 pm. It was approved.

Other requests for library meeting space were Commission of Disabilities and Assessors.
We approved Debbie’s job description.

A Friends meeting will be held May 18 at 10 am. We need to discuss the Elihu Burritt Day Book and Bake
Sale, the tutoring expense and other items.

John Charow, Computer IT will send a contract. We will ask Friends to pay it.

Statements were received from the Priddle and Goodness Trusts at Berkshire Bank.

We thanked Brian Mikesell for his service as library trustee. Carrie Liba will be the new trustee.
Our next meeting will be on May 20 at 8:30 am.

Respectfuily submitted, Claudette Callahan



